
From: webmaster@ribblevalley.gov.uk <webmaster@ribblevalley.gov.uk>  
Sent: 20 February 2021 14:04 
To: Planning <planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk> 
Subject: Form completion: Planning Application Comments Form 
 
FORM DETAILS 
Web Ref No: 23984 
Form: Planning Application Comments Form 
Completed: 20/02/2021 14:03:57 
Status: Pending 
---------- 
USER DETAILS 
Site user 
email: Diane@vriley.plus.com 

---------- 
USER INPUTS  

title: Mrs 
LastName: Riley 
firstName: Diane 
numberName: 3  
postAddress: 3 Meadowfield Close Whalley 
postCode: BB7 9UJ 
refNo: 3/2021/0076 
addDev: Queen Mary Terrace and Bridge Terrace Mitton Road Whalley BB7 9JS 

comments: 

I strongly object to this planning application. The houses already there do not need 
replacing, they are solidly built of Accrington brick and once renovated would make 
desperately needed affordable housing for first time buyers or young families. 
Whalley has a heritage which should be respected and does not need more 
detached so called "executive "houses, it is already overdeveloped and in danger of 
becoming one big sprawling housing estate. One further point regarding the builder 
applying for permission , this builder was exposed as the worst builder in the UK by 
BBC Despatches less then 2 years ago.  

---------- 
 


